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October 7, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As we get into our normal school routines, there is information that I would like to share with you. 

   

Important Upcoming Dates 

October 10  Holiday – Italian Heritage/Indigenous People’s Day      Schools closed 

November 3  Parent Teacher Conferences (To be held virtually) 

November 8  Election Day     Non-attendance day for students 

November 11  Holiday- Veterans Day         Schools closed 

 

PTA October Meeting 

The PTA meeting for October will be in person; and a virtual option will be offered as well.  The meeting 

will begin at 6pm on Tuesday, October 11th.  The in-person meeting will be in the auditorium.  The remote 

option meeting code is:  https://meet.google.com/tbm-icvr-zho 

 

5th Grade Parent Meeting 

Prior to the October 11th PTA meeting, there will be a meeting for 5th grade parents at 5pm to discuss the 

activities and events that our 5th grade students will engage in this school year.  There will also be an option 

to participate virtually. The remote login code will be : https://meet.google.com/tbm-icvr-zho 

 

Stop and Drop 

In the morning, we have “Stop and Drop” to expedite the entrance for students. The following are 

reminders:  Please do not get out of your car if you are in the stop and drop section.  Pull over to the curb to 

let the student out.  Do not block the crosswalk, and please come to a full stop at stop signs. The safety of 

our students is paramount.  Similarly, when picking students up in the afternoon, please do not block our 

neighbors’ driveways, crosswalks or fire hydrants. 

 

COVID-19 Updates 

Please continue to report positive COVID cases to the school. To date, we have had 11 positive student and 

staff cases. Each student should be bringing home 4 tests (usually two test kits) per month.  Students who 

are positive, need to stay home for 5 days after testing positive.  A mask must be worn when returning to 

school for days 6-10.  If you ever have any questions or need additional test kits, please contact me at 

school. 

 

Transportation 

If you have any bussing questions or issues, Ms. Dawn and Ms. Sandy are the two point people on bussing 

for PS 3.  Both can be reached at 718-984-1021. 

 

Thank you, 

Elmer Myers 
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